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To:     Renate Behrens, Chair, RDA Steering Committee  

CC:    Anne Welsh, RSC Secretary 

From:    Ahava Cohen, Europe representative  

Subject:             Formal response to RSC/LanguagesWG/2023/1/ - Preferred names and 

official languages of corporate bodies, governments, and places in RDA 

 

General remarks: 

 

EURIG in general agrees with the recommendations of the WG, but notes that the group only 

dealt with languages and issues having to do with scripts were not discussed. While those 

issues may be out of scope for this working group, it is unclear if situations in which a value 

of a name appears in two or more scripts in manifestations, one of which is a transliteration of 

the other, would be covered by the recommendations in this proposal or would be considered 

a value if a name appearing in only one language despite the multiple scripts. 

  

Recommendation 1:  

Approve  

 

Recommendation 2:  

Approve  

 

Recommendation 3:  

Approve  

 

Recommendation 4a:  

Approve 

 

Recommendation 4b:  

Approve 

 

Recommendation 4c:  

Approve 

 

Recommendation 4d:  

Approve 

 


